
Wood End First School  

page 1                                                                                                                                                        tel: 01908 316424  

Summer 1 2017/18                                                                                                                                                 April 2018  

      Summer Term 2018  
      Monday 9th April 
      Tuesday 5th June   

      Friday 25th May 
      Friday 20th July   

TRAINING DAYS 
Also closed  

Monday 7th May  
(bank holiday) 

Monday 4th June 
Monday 23rd July 

Year 2  
Globetrotters 

Events and Curriculum  

Year 1  
ôRumble in the Jungleõ 

Under the Sea 

Whole School  

Foundation  
Mini-Explorers 

Whole School  
 
 
 
 

 

Language of the Term  
Danish 

Exploring 
 

Around the World 
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Family ESOL Course  
Tuesdays 1.15ñ3.00pm   (for seven weeks)  

English for Speakers of Other Languages  
course for parents, carers and other  

family members. A free and fun 
way to get more confident at 

speaking English, help children with  
homework, and make friends. 

Spaces still available: for more information, speak to Mrs Suzie Hall. 

NSPCC Assembly  
Monday 16th April  
ôSpeak out. Stay safe.õ 

The NSPCC will be visiting 
school to do an age-appropriate 

assembly about staying safe 
from bullying and abuse. 

 
Jobs Week  
14thñ18th May  

 
All week the children will  

be learning about jobs that  
they might aspire to do  

when they grow up! 

Year 2 SATS  
Beginning  

Tuesday 1st May  
Please see the box next to the 
Headteacherõs letter (p4) for 

more information about how to 
help your child do their best. 

Spring Fête  
at Willows Care Centre  

SATURDAY 21st April  
1.00ñ4.30pm 

Come and join the fun with  
the residents at the Willows. 

Heathercroft, Great Linford, Milton Keynes MK14 5EG 

Class Photos   
Thursday 24th May  
The children will be  

photographed in class groups.   
Prints will be available  
for parents and carers  

to purchase. 

Parent Focus Group  
Tuesday 15th May  

Join us for Circle Time at 8.45am  
and then come to an informal group 

chat and coffee at 9.00am.  
We would be interested to hear your views on 

how we can improve our school. 

Aspirations  
Afternoon  

Friday 18th May, PM  
The children will have a  

chance to hear about lots of  
different types of jobs. 

 PTA Meeting  
Friday 20th April  

ALL parents, carers and family members are  
invited to our next meeting!  Everyone is welcome, 
please come along and share your ideas for our 
Summer F°te - activities, stalls, games, prizes, etc. 

Friends of Wood End School PTA Committee   
The Committee have now been appointed, they are:  

                    CHAIR:             Emma Arnold-Moseley (Layla) 
                    TREASURER:           Stacie Traore (Rosemary) 
                    VICE-CHAIR:            Nichola Alvarez (Elwood) 
                    SECRETARY:              Ruth Shuttlewood (Lois) 
                    VICE-TREASURER:        Suzie Hall (Wood End) 



page 3                                                                                                                                                        tel: 01908 316424  

Summer 1 2017/18                                                                                                                                                 April 2018  

Year2 Swimming  
Tuesday AM 
10th April 
17th April 
24th April 
1st May 
8th May 
15th May 
22nd May 

Swimming will continue in the  
Summer 2 Term from 5th June. 

Summer 1 Calendar  
Monday 9th April  School opens for Summer 1 Term 

Tuesday 10th April AM 
1.15-3.00pm 

Year 2 Swimming 
Family ESOL Course (1/7) 

Thursday 12th April 3.00-4.00pm Year 2 Sports Club (1/7) 

Monday 16th April  NSPCC Assembly (Ψ{ǇŜŀƪ ƻǳǘΦ {ǘŀȅ ǎŀŦŜΦΩ) 

Tuesday 17th April AM 
1.15-3.00pm 

Year 2 Swimming 
Family ESOL Course (2/7) 

Wednesday 18th April 3.00-4.00pm Foundation Sports Club (1/6) 

Thursday 19th April 3.00-4.00pm Year 2 Sports Club (2/7) 

Friday 20th April 9.00am PTA Meeting τ all welcome 

SATURDAY 21st April 1.00-4.30pm Fête at Willows Care Centre 

Tuesday 24th April AM 
1.15-3.00pm 

Year 2 Swimming 
Family ESOL Course (3/7) 

Wednesday 25th April 3.00-4.00pm Foundation Sports Club (2/6) 

Thursday 26th April 3.00-4.00pm Year 2 Sports Club (3/7) 

Tuesday 1st May  
AM 

1.15-3.00pm 

Year 2 SATS begin 
Year 2 Swimming 
Family ESOL Course (4/7) 

Wednesday 2nd May 3.00-4.00pm Foundation Sports Club (3/6) 

Thursday 3rd May 3.00-4.00pm Year 2 Sports Club (4/7) 

Monday 7th May  Bank Holiday: school closed 

Tuesday 8th May AM 
1.15-3.00pm 

Year 2 Swimming 
Family ESOL Course (5/7) 

Wednesday 9th May 3.00-4.00pm Foundation Sports Club (4/6) 

Thursday 10th May 3.00-4.00pm Year 2 Sports Club (5/7) 

14thτ18th May  Jobs Week 

Tuesday 15th May  
AM 

1.15-3.00pm 

Parent Focus Group 
Year 2 Swimming 
Family ESOL Course (6/7) 

Wednesday 16th May 3.00-4.00pm Foundation Sports Club (5/6) 

Thursday 17th May 3.00-4.00pm Year 2 Sports Club (6/7) 

Friday 18th May PM Aspirations Afternoon 

Tuesday 22nd May AM 
1.15-3.00pm 

Year 2 Swimming 
Family ESOL Course (7/7) LAST 

Wednesday 23rd May 3.00-4.00pm Foundation Sports Club (6/6) LAST 

Thursday 24th May  
3.00-4.00pm 

Class Photos 
Year 2 Sports Club (7/7) LAST 

Friday 25th May 3.00pm School closes for Half Term 

Monday 4th June  Training Day: school closed 

Tuesday 5th June 8.45am 
AM 

School opens for Summer 2 Term 
Year 2 Swimming 

Year 2 Sports Club  
Thursday 3.00τ4.00pm 

12th April 
19th April 
26th April 
3rd May 
10th May 
17th May 

24th May (LAST) 

Foundation  
Sports Club  

Wednesday 3.00τ4.00pm 
18th April 
25th April 
2nd May 
9th May 
16th May 

23rd May (LAST) 

 

In the latest Calendar for Parents these sessions were listed as  
late April / early May in Summer 1 but we have had to change 
the dates  due to staff availability.  They will now take place in the 

Summer 2 Term.  We will notify you of the new dates ASAP. 

Afternoons on selected 
dates in Summer 2 Term 

Next term parents/carers will be invited to join in with our  
Stay and Share Forest School sessions. 

DATE CHANGE!  
Stay and Share  

DATE CHANGE!  
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General Information  

Welcome Back  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 Welcome back to the Summer Term.   
 It was lovely to see so many of you in school last term  
supporting our Ladies in School event and all your fundraising 
efforts for Sport Relief, we raised a total of Ã44.60. 
 Thank you also for attending your Structured Conversations. We 
hope you value these important meetings as much as we do.  We really 
value your contribution to your childõs education - we see ourselves in a 
partnership with our families which we are very proud of. 
 The summer term will be a busy one.  We have visits planned 
from the NSPCC to deliver an assembly and Year 2 will complete their 
Statutory Assessments (SATs).  Please see the box to the left �Å for 
further information.  We are also trialling our After School Care Club.  
We know that there are many parents who would appreciate this wrap
-around care.  Please make use of this service, if it is successful then it 
will become a permanent offer. 
 Thank you to those parents who attended our first PTA meeting 
(Parent Teacher Association), it is very exciting that this is up and  
running.  Iõm sure any help and support would be appreciated, if you 
would like to be involved please have a word with Mrs Hall. 
 Finally, we always welcome volunteers into our school, if you are 
interested in volunteering pop into the school office to collect a form.  
We are particularly looking for a volunteer to help in our library. 
 Kind Regards 
 Mrs Wilson  

Year 2 -   
Statutory Tests  

Summer is a very important time 
for Year 2, as we carry out our 
end of Key Stage 1 assessments.  
These are reported to you in 
their end-of-year report and to 
the Government.  Please ensure 
that your child has lots of sleep 
and a good bedtime routine so 
that they are full of energy.  
During April and May, there will 
be continuous assessments and 
tests.  The children just see these 
as normal school, but these  
results are very important.  
Please arrange any medical  
appointments at other times and 
ensure your child is here at 
8.55am.  Please only keep your 
child off school if they are really 
ill.  If they miss a test, they will 
have to complete it at another 
time, possibly on their own.   
Any Year 2 absence requests for 
this half term will automatically 
be unauthorised. 

Message from 
the Chair of 

Governors  
Would you be interested in  
becoming a Governor?  We meet 
twice each term to discuss the 
management of Wood End, and 
all the Governors get involved in 
the life of the school by making 
regular visits.  We need another 
Parent Governor and we would 
love you to volunteer...  
Contact me or Mrs Wilson if you 
think you can help. 
 Kind Regards 
 Janet Howe  


